

WhatsApp’s text from Mr. Raymond Yip, Former Deputy Executive Director of the Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Morning Rafael: very sorry to learn you are stepping down after I don’t even remember how many years of unparalleled contribution and dedication to promote Isareal-HK business and friendship. 

You definitely will be greatly missed!  I will be available next week all week except Wed.

I also hope you and your family are doing well under current challenges, albeit abating. May God bless you, hallelujah!

P.S. my successor is Patrick Lau. Who is yours?

